C. L. “ButcH” OTTER
GOVERNOR

Happy Holidays!

The Governor and I would like to take a moment in this busy holiday season to wish each
and every state employee seasons greetings. It is our hope that you and your family will
find the holiday season filled with joy and happiness.

We also want to extend our sincere gratitude for all your hard work and service to the
state of Idaho. We realize how much you contribute to Idaho’s greatness by doing your
jobs so well, and working together on behalf of the people we serve. Please accept our
heartfelt thanks and appreciation for your commitment to our state and the citizens of
Idaho.

We have enjoyed our first year as Governor and First Lady primarily because of the
opportunity to work with some of the best people in Idaho. We realize the dedication and
commitment you have to your agency and your state, and we have the highest respect and
admiration for the jobs you do.

It is our hope that in the coming years we can continue working together to further
improve communication and build even stronger partnerships between agencies that will
further benefit the people of Idaho. With our help and encouragement, the Governor is
committed to providing leadership, vision and collaboration for Idaho’s future.

On a personal note, thank you to those who contributed to the United Way Campaign and
the Idaho Meth Project. A January kickoff is planned for the Idaho Meth Project’s
statewide media campaign, and we look forward to winning the war against
methamphetamines.

Likewise, thank you for giving so generously to those who are less fortunate. Idaho
employees and the United Way are working hard to improve the lives of all Idahoans.
The Governor and I are grateful for your support.

From our family to yours ~ Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and Seasons Greeting!

As Always ~ Idaho, “Esto Perpetua”
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